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Leicester Forest 
East, Kirby Muxloe & 
Glenfield 

Your Local Team 

We have listened to you and the concerns you raised and we will prioritise the following in February 2024.  
 
Priority 1: Road Safety  
You said: Road Safety issues was an issue on your area.   

We did: Speed ops, utilising beat surgeries to educate motorists and issuing traffic offence reports.  
 

Priority 2: Antisocial Behaviour (ASB)  
You Said: Anti-Social Behaviour was an issue on your area.   

We did: Patrols of hotspot areas and youth engagement where possible. 
 

Priority 3: Burglaries 

You Said: That burglaries was an issue on your area. 

We did: Targetted patrols and offering crime prevention advice to members of the public. 

What we are doing 

Priority 1 Road Safety:  

- Conducting Speeding Enforcement when the issue is most prevalent, sporadically but regularly across the beat. 

- Issue Traffic Offence Reports (TORs) for offences. 

- Utilising beat surgeries to educate members of the public as to road safety and to encourage the reporting of such 

behaviour which is contrary to this. 

- Conducting high visibility patrols of hotspot areas to deter further offences from occurring. 

 

Priority 2 Antisocial Behaviour (ASB): 

- Patrols of Parks and other recreational and business areas where ASB is being reported to be occurring.  

- We have been engaging with local youths discouraging them from becoming involved in such behaviour. 

 

Priority 3 Burglaries: 

- Targetted patrols of the beat area to deter burglaries from occurring.  

- Giving out crime prevention advice to members of the public.  

What matters to you  
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News 

Community engagements 

• I will be attending the coffee event at Leicester Forest East library on the 25/06/24 at 14:00hrs.  

• I will be attending the coffee morning at Glenfield Methodist Church on the 22/07/24 at 10:00hrs. 

• I will be attending the community tea shop at St Bartholomew’s Church Hall in Kirby Muxloe on the 20/08/24 at 14:30hrs.  

 

Over the last month we have been seeing a rise in burglaries particularly in the Glenfield area. Can I ask members of the 
public to review their security at their home and consider the following crime prevention measures which will help to 
boost your security: 

*Installing a burglar alarm 

*Installing security lights 

*Use of window shock alarms 

*Use of light timers 

*Use of faraday pouches to block the signal from car keys used for keyless entry 

*Installing CCTV 

*Installing a doorbell camera 

Please take a look at our events at the bottom of the page. If you are around at the time please do come along and say 
hello! 

We want to encourage as many people as possible to sign up to our community messaging system, Neighbourhood 
Link. You will receive regular emails keeping you up to date about local policing issues, good news stories, crime pre-
vention advice, witness appeals and local events.  

It is very easy to do and free! Register at www.neighbourhoodlink.co.uk 

http://www.neighbourhoodlink.co.uk

